PHILIPPINE
PORTS
AUTHORITY =

0 6 FEB 2022

NOTICE TO PROCEED

NEO-TECH ASIA DISTRIBUTION, INC.
7/F CWI Corporate Center,
1050 Quezon Ave., Quezon City

SUBJECT: DESIGN, SUPPLY, REHABILITATION AND UPGRADE
OF DATA CENTER FACILITY

Gentlemen:

This is to inform you that the above-mentioned project has been approved in accordance with
the provisions of the Contract and Bidding Documents. Accordingly, you are hereby instructed
to commence with the work, perform the services under the terms and conditions of the
Contract in accordance with the Implementation Schedule for the said project, effective upon
receipt of this Notice to Proceed. All notices called for by the terms of the contract shall be
effective only at the time of receipt thereof by the successful bidder.

Please acknowledge and indicate the date of receipt of this Notice to Proceed by signing on the
space below and return the original copy to us.

Very truly yours,
PHILIPPINE PORTS AUTHORITY

By:

JAY DAN . SANTIAGO
General nage’;ﬁ
CONFORME

NEO-TECH ASIA DISTRIBUTION, INC.

SARAH DENISE O. SAMSON
Authorized Representative

A. Bonifacio Drive, South Harbor, Port Area, Manila 1018 Philippines
P.O. Box 436 Manila, Philippines
Tel. No. (+632) 527-8356 to 83 Fax No. (+632) 527-4855
website: www.ppa.com.ph



